
January 2024 

To the neighbors and park users 

Hokubukoen Parkand Green Space Office 

Shunpoen Co., Ltd. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued understanding and cooperation with the 

Yokohama City Government. 

We would like to inform you that we have decided to carry out "park 

construction" at the location on the right. The contents are as follows. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause to local residents and 

park users during the period, but we will pay close attention to safety 

measures, etc., so we appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the construction, please 

contact the person in charge below. 

記 

         playground and four other facility improvement work 

         Asahi-ku Oike-cho 65-1 

         2024/1/22~2024/3/29 

       * The period may be extended due to rain or other reasons. 

         8:30~17:00 (daytime construction) 

       * The time may vary slightly depending on the site conditions. 

         Saturday and Sunday as a rule 

         We will carry out redevelopment work on the park. 

         Hokubukoen Parkand Green Space Office 

         Hiroki Okugawa        TEL045-353-1166 

Shunpoen Co., Ltd.     TEL045-783-8009 

         Hiroyuki Usami            TEL080-1148-6598 

                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        
 

* Pedestrians will be guided safely. 

 

 

 

 

 Notice of park construction 

  

Name : 

Place： 

Period： 

Time： 

Holiday： 

Substance： 

Orderer： 

Contractors： 
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We apologize for any inconvenience this 

may cause, and thank you for your 

understanding and cooperation. 

please 
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